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December 9, 2004

NOTICE OF CORRECTING SCHEDULE 

FOR TUTORIAL

(December 16 and 17, 2004)

RE:
In the Matter of the Review of Unbundled Loop and Switching Rates and


Review of the Deaveraged Zone Rate Structure


Docket No. UT-023003

TO ALL PARTIES:

Earlier today, December 9, 2004, the Commission notified the parties of the schedule agreed to at the December 8, 2004 status conference that took place at the offices of the Commission in Olympia, Washington.  The notice inadvertently included a date for a tutorial on the Verizon cost model that had not yet been confirmed.  In the notice, the date established for the tutorial to be provided by Verizon for Dr. Gabel and his associate was December 15, 2004 in Boston, Massachusetts.

After the notice was served on the parties, Verizon communicated that the tutorial would be scheduled for December 16 and 17, 2004, in Boston.  The parties should note this change and make arrangements with Verizon for observation of the tutorial if they wish to do so. 

Sincerely,

THEODORA M. MACE

Administrative Law Judge

